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Based on our production knowledge and declarations collected from our
upstream supply chain, we hereby declare that our products do not contain any
intentionally added per- and polyfluorinated substances (PFAS) such as
perfluorooctanoic acid (PFOA), perfluorooctanesulfonic acid (PFOS) or long-chain
perfluorocarboxylic acid (LC-PFCA). The term “intentionally added” means a
chemical in a product that serves an intended function in the product component.

We also confirm that products supplied to our customers do not exceed current
regulatory limits for Europe, United States and many Asian countries with respect
to the C8 (and higher) short-chain PFAS chemicals, perfluorooctanoic acid (PFOA)
or perfluorooctanesulfonic acid (PFOS), their salts and related compounds.

We understand that PFAS are persistent, pervasive and bio-accumulative in the
environment and can generate adverse effects on human health. Therefore, Reell
has taken proactive measures to ensure our products comply with ongoing
legislative effort in PFAS. We are committed to monitoring and improving our
material compliance process to ensure our products are compliant.

Reell is committed to compliance with government regulations and industry
standards for the environmental health and protection, as well as continually
striving to meet the needs of our customers. It is the obligation of the recipient of
our products to ensure that any exclusive rights, existing laws and legislation are
respected.
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